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Senior Resctor Inspector, IEt1, R05 I,,
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OYSTER CREEK QUALITY ASSURANCE INSPECTION MARCH 10-14, 1975

The inspection team involved in the QA inspection has carefully
| considered enforcement action and options in light of the fact

that Jersey Central does not have a fully implemented QAd

program for operations.'-
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We are of the view that our inspection findings when consolidated,
'

with appropriate action point totals, will warrant a strong
1

enforcement letter from this office. In addition, the re-inspection
; of this facility is proposed in Noyes6er 1975. j
- ,

,

'
i In light of the findings, I feel that a management meeting should

be held with this licensee subsequent to issuance of our report.
It is recommended that the flavor and tone of this meeting be
similar to our management meeting conducted in November 1973,,

# with Messrs. Kuhns and Bartnoff.
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s i E. G. Greenaan
I- | Reactor Inspector
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! cc: J. P. O'Reilly '

| E. J. Brunner4

i j E. C. McCabe
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